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8th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On behalf of the Governors, I would like to welcome everybody back to school. Several Governors have 

been home schooling their children, both secondary and primary, so we all appreciate the great effort you 

have made. We are promised that this will be a permanent return to full time education. Let us hope that this 

is the first step on our path back to normality. 

 

I would like to reassure you that all measures that were in place last year to protect us from this Pandemic 

will continue ie: Year bubbles, ventilation, hand-washing and staggered drop off and pick up times. The 

Governors with the Head Teacher will continue to monitor the situation.  

 

You will have received a copy of the SRE (Sex and Relationships Education) policy for consultation with 

parents. This is typical of the many policies that Governors work on as part of strategic planning. Just a 

reminder that your comments or any questions you would like to raise should be with us by the 12th of 

March. 

 

I am pleased to announce that we have two new Foundation Governors joining us this term. Joan Keenan-

O’Malley and Michelle Stevens, a past parent at our school. Their support will be much appreciated on the 

Governing Body. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Bernard Munn. 

 

Chair of Governors. 

 

Margaret Roper 
Catholic Primary School 

Russell Hill Road, Purley, Surrey, CR8 2XP 
Telephone: 020 8660 0115 Fax: 020 8660 9656 
Email: office@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: D. J Mooney 
Assistant Head Teachers: C. Garcia, E. Holloway 

 


